PNW Extension Energy Initiative
Update, April 17, 2006
The Extension education network is being used to facilitate adoption of EERE technologies and practices by citizens in the Pacific Northwest (Washington, Idaho, Oregon, and Alaska), a subset of the Western Region.  The WSU Extension Energy Program is providing technical assistance/consultations for clients of Extension in the Pacific Northwest through the existing EERE Information Center service, in particular for the primary target audience, those interested individuals from local agencies.
WSU Extension Energy Program staff provided training to County Extension Directors/Staff Chairs through four trainings in November (ID, OR, WA) and in January (AK) with more than 100 extension professionals attending.
The participants in the training session have informed other Extension staff of the project and of the resources available.  There have been contacts made with respective local officials/leaders in each state to make them aware of this activity and to make them aware of the resources available at the Information Center.
Requests for additional information 

Twenty (20) cases are now tagged as resulting from the NASULGC/DOE Partnership by the WSU Information Center. These cases include questions about biomass, buildings topics, lighting, agricultural pumping, indoor air quality, and financing.  

WSU Information Center Cases arising from the PNW Extension Energy Initiative

	
	Alaska
	Idaho
	Oregon
	Washington

	Cases
	4
	6
	2
	8


